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Invitation to inaugural lecture  

by Viola Burau 
 

March 10th 2023 

 

 

 

New Professorship at the Department of Public Health,  

Aarhus University 

 

On December 1st 2022, Viola Burau was appointed professor in Health Policy 

and Health Organisation at the Department of Public Health, Aarhus Univer-

sity. 

 

On Friday, March 10th at 14:00, Viola Burau will give an inaugural lecture enti-

tled: 

 

Organisational Determinants of Public Health 

 

The lecture will be in English and will take place at 

 

Aarhus University 

Samfundsmedicinsk Auditorium (1262-101) 

Bartholins Allé 4 

8000 Aarhus C 

 

The lecture will be followed by an informal reception in 1261-118, Bartholins 

Allé 2. 

 

For registration, please send an e-mail to Lone Sand Simonsen ls@ph.au.dk  
before the registration deadline on March 2nd 2023. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Anne-Mette Hvas 

Dean 
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